From: Patricia Peyser <patriciap7@mac.com>

Sent time: 05/14/2020 12:33:13 AM
To: Mindy.Nguyen@lacity.org
Subject: Request for extension to the 45 day comment period for the "Hollywood Center Project" DEIR

We are writing to request an extension to the comment period for the “Hollywood Center Project”
DEIR.

In the interest of fairness to the public...this extension is absolutely necessary during the
current Corona pandemic.

Please do not allow the interests of the “Hollywood Center Project” developer to override the
unusual demands of our public health at this time.

Thank you,
Pat and Michael Peyser

627 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Los Angeles, CA 90004
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